
Important Information

For reasons of precaution due to the coronavirus, our office 
will be provisionally closed until April 16  th   2020   

In urgent cases please e-mail us: 

akasyl-nw@t-online.de

We will get in contact with you as soon as possible. 

   Ulrike Gauglitz   Kerstin Pingel
   1st chairwoman 2nd chairwoman
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